
 

 

IIA Singapore Executive Director, Ms Goh Puay Cheh shared her views on “What opportunities 

and challenges are there in incorporating giving in your business?”, which was published in 

The Business Times on 25 November 2019. 

“We build a giving back culture in the form of a skills-based volunteering programme. Our 

members have the opportunity to leverage their skills and knowledge in internal audit to help 

charities improve their corporate governance. Giving back to the community is one of the 

best ways to make a collective impact by way of strengthening engagement with our 

members and deepening relations with our charity partners. Such a hands-on programme 

gives our members the chance to make a difference in the community on a much larger scale 

than we could do on our own. Recognising that skills-based opportunities require more 

commitment, we constantly explore collaborative opportunities that balance the needs of our 

members and that of the Institute and our community partners.” 

 

 


